
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

CEREMONIAL BLESSING

WOMEN SHELTER GROUNDS
WASWANIPI, QUEBEC

PURPOSE: The Ceremonial Blessing of the Women Shelter grounds is an 
important aspect that marks the start of a new building project. 

Most importantly, it is a sacred blessing ceremony to surround and protect the 
designated area, events, as well as individuals who will live, work or enter

the space for the best purposes for all concerned.

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2015
COMMENCING AT 1:00 P.M.

Near the MSDC building area in Waswanipi.

Please come and join us as we unite TOGETHER in this wonderful occasion.

For more information:
Please contact Marlene Etapp-Dixon at (819) 753-2511 ext. #44000 
or E. Virginia Wabano at (613) 447-9014

Meegwetch!


